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Welcome to Pangolin’s first newsletter! We have been in Year 2 for two weeks now and WOW, the children have 
settled into routines so well and we are so proud of their attitudes and efforts towards learning. I have been blown 
away by their fantastic writing and maths skills and we are excited to see the journey that Pangolins will take 
throughout this academic year.  In class and around the school environment, we continue to remind children of 
our 3 important school values, ‘be respectful, be responsible and be safe.’ By following these three important 
values then Pangolins will continue to flourish throughout the year.  
Please ensure that all your children’s belongings both uniform and equipment are labelled with their names on.  
Pangolin’s PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.  

 
 



News 
Daily Reading at home 
Please spend 10 minutes reading with your child, and record this in their reading records, it helps them to become 
confident and fluent readers who can move through the Read, Write Inc scheme. Please speak to staff in class if 
you require any further support with your child’s reading.  
  
Uniform 
Please ensure your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name. This will really support staff in returning any 
lost uniform.  
 
Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them in school each day.  
 
PE 
Year 2 PE days are on Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
Star of the week  
Ava-Leigh 19.9.25 
Una – 12.9.25 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Simms, Mrs Askew and Miss Young 

 

 


